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Glendale Heights, IL – On Wednesday, March 14, 2018 at approximately 9:00 am, the Glendale Height Police 
Department responded to the TCF Bank, located at 2164 Bloomingdale Road for a report of a bank 
robbery.  Employees reported that a man entered the business through the front door and approached a teller 
and demanded money. After receiving an undisclosed amount of cash, the man exited the business through the 
front door and was last seen fleeing the area north on a bicycle. No weapon was displayed and no injuries were 
reported as a result of this incident. 
 
The Glendale Heights Police is seeking assistance with identifying the offender of this bank robbery. Witness 
descriptions describe him as a male white, approximately 5'9 to 6'0, medium build, approximately 40 years of 
age. He was wearing a grey/ green hooded sweatshirt or jacket (with pattern) with black trim, blue jeans, and 
dark colored gym shoes with white soles. This offender appears to be the same offender who committed a 
robbery at the Schaumburg TCF bank on March 6, 2018. 
  
This matter continues to be investigated jointly by Glendale Heights Police Department and the Federal Bureau 
of Investigation. Members of the public with any information regarding this incident are asked to contact the 
Glendale Heights Police Department at 630.260.6070 or the FBI at 312-421-6700.  

 
 

Members of the public are to be reminded that these complaints contain only charges and are not proof of the 
defendant’s guilt. A defendant is presumed innocent and is entitled to a fair trial in which it is the 

government’s burden to prove his or her guilt beyond a reasonable doubt. 


